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DATE 

Dear  __________  , 

I am writing to express my concern over the anticipated installation of 5G in my community.  

The rollout of 5G will result in a massive increase in exposure to radiofrequency (RF) radiation, 

whether individuals use the service or not. There are no studies on safety of long-term 

exposure to RF from 5G. According to the World Health Organization, RF-EMF is a class 2B, 

possible human carcinogen. (Lead and DDT are in the same category.) More recent evidence 

supports an upgrade to a known carcinogen. 

We need to consider past public health hazards that were initially ignored, such as asbestos, 

cigarette smoking, bisphenol-A, thalidomide and urea formaldehyde insulation.  

Scientists and doctors around the world are warning of health risks of RF exposure. These 

include: cancer, heart disease, diabetes, infertility, memory loss, sleep disorders, headaches, 

nausea and tinnitus.  

Besides health concerns, there are serious issues of security and privacy to consider, as well as 

the environmental burden incurred by a significant increase in energy consumption. 

There are alternatives such as fiber-optic networks that are safer, faster and more cyber-

secure. 

It is incumbent on you, the mayor/premier to place the safety of your citizens above the 

interests of corporations and telecommunications companies. 

I urge the City of Winnipeg/Province of Manitoba, to do everything within its power to prevent 

the installation of cell antennas of the 4G/5G network in residential areas until is proven safe 

for the general public. 

Please let me know what action you can take, and are willing to take, in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

YOUR NAME 

ADDRESS 

EMAIL AND PHONE NUMBER 


